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This bill will negatively affect every household without any upside or benefit. Gas 

prices are already much higher than they should be. Government programs in 

Oregon have little to no real oversight. Clean the waste, fraud, abuse of what our tax 

dollars fund before trying to pry our wallets open even more. Your positions are not 

power positions, they are service positions. You are to serve and represent the 

people and protect us from what you are trying to accomplish. Put down your ego 

and become the public servant you were voted to be. 


